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FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

Brad Woodhouse NOV 16 2017 
American Democracy Legal Fund 
455 Massachusetts Avenue, NW 
Suite 650 
Washington, DC 20001 

MUR7287 

Dear Mr. Woodhouse: 

This letter will follow up on our October 19,2017 letter to you, which acknowledged receipt 
of MUR 7287, a complaint filed by you on behalf of the American Democracy Legal Fund 
("ADLF"). Upon further review, we have determined that the notarization on the complaint is 
defective, in that the notary failed to include the date on which you subscribed and swore to the 
complaint. See D.C' Code § 42-147(a) (2017) ("A notarial act shall be evidenced by a certificate 
signed and dated by a notarial officer") (emphasis added). 

If you wish to proceed with MUR 7827, please provide us with a corrected complaint no 
later than Wednesday, November 22,2017. Otherwise, we will not be able to continue processing 
this matter. You can reach me at 202-694-1650 or rheilizer@fec.aov. (I have attempted to contact 
both you and ADLF by telephone and email, but my efforts were not successful.) 

Sincerely, 

/RUthHSilizfo ' 
Attorney 
Complaints Examination & 
Legal Administration 
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